
 

 

 
 
 
April 2, 2020 
 
 
Michael Martin 
Office of Aviation Analysis 
US Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Ave SE 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
 
 
Change of Service Pattern for SkyWest Airlines’ Essential Air Service in Meridian and 
Laurel/Hattiesburg 
 
 
Mr. Martin 
 
Effective July 1st, 2020 SkyWest Airlines is requesting a change in service pattern at 
Meridian and Laurel/Hattiesburg from Dallas/Fort Worth and Chicago O’Hare service on 
an American Airlines codeshare to George Bush Intercontinental Airport (IAH) on a 
United Airlines codeshare. There is no requested change in subsidy.  
 
This change will facilitate continued reliable air service to both communities and does 
not represent a change in the operating carrier. All flights will be marketed under the 
United Airlines brand, which will continue to provide seamless connections to the world. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

 
 
Greg Atkin 
Managing Director – Market Development 
SkyWest Airlines 


